[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]



~Notes from Mrs. Folden
mfolden@wcskids.net
                                                September Sight Words:
	the
	a
	is
	it
	for

	I
	to
	you
	he
	on

	and
	in
	see
	me
	look


Please have your child practice recognizing these monthly sight words.
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Hello! Our year is under way and off to a great start! We have been busy learning classroom and school routines and rules, as well as making new friends. Each week I will post a classroom newsletter on our classroom webpage to help keep you up to date on the happenings in our room.





I love seeing how everyone has been participating in our color week. 


Monday-green


Tuesday-purple


Wednesday- white


Thursday- black


Friday-orange





Please read your son/daughter’s CJ each night and sign your name/initials somewhere on the page so that I know you’ve seen it. Also, please feel free to write your child notes of encouragement or reminders should the need arise.  We will use these at both the beginning and end of each day.





Our Classroom Website is updated weekly.  I will be posting pictures and events throughout the school year.  � HYPERLINK "http://www.mrsfolden@weebly.com" �www.mrsfolden@weebly.com�


 











Reminders from Mrs. Folden:


Thursday is our Fun Run. Make sure your child wears their tennis shoes to school.


Please remember to pack healthy snacks for your child (no chips, cookies, or candy). 


Friday we have a HALF DAY…Dismissal is at 11:33am.





Specials Schedule:


Monday~ Art


Tuesday~ Music


Wednesday~ Media


Thursday~ P.E. (*Remember to wear gym shoes)


Friday~ S.T.E.M. & Computer Lab  























Mark Your Calendars!


1/23-25 Preorder your bagels! 


2/2 ROAR Assembly








�





Reading: This week we will be practicing building our reading stamina.  Your child will will be introduced to finding “good-fit” books when reading. The first several weeks of school are spent learning the routines of the Daily 5 to create independent readers and writers. These routines consist of 5 different literacy activities while guided reading groups and teacher conferencing are taking place. 


Writing: In writing we have been launching writer’s workshop. We have been reading mentor texts (work by published authors) to help us get ideas to write about.


Math:  This week in Math we will be comparing numbers. We will sort objects that are the same, one more, and one less. We will also begin to use ten-frames to represent numbers. 





This week we will continue reviewing colors. We will read and retell lots of stories about colors including Brown Bear, Brown Bear by Eric Carle, Pete the Cat-I Love My White Shoes by Eric Litwin and Splat the Cat by Rob Scotton. Students will create their own version of these stories to practice reading and writing their color words. 








					








